
 
 

 

 

  News from this Week 

      In School Over the Last Week … 
       
      Football Success 
      Congratulations to the Year 7 boys football team who were victorious  
      against Danum this week.  The boys won both games  2-1 with notable 
      performances were from Finley A and captain Leon E. 

 
 

Brass Band 
 
Year 7 enjoyed a great experience this week thanks                                                      
to Markham Main Colliery Brass Band. The   
students listened to a live show coupled with a  
sprinkling of music technical details and a local 
history lesson to supplement work they have been  
doing in curriculum time.   
 
 

Year 9 Options  
Thank you to Year 9 families that attended our options evening this week.  The event was very well attended.  Just a 
reminder that the next step of the process is a 1:1 appointment with the leadership team.  If you have not made an 
appointment for 26th/27th April, please contact school. 

 
    Year 11 exam results 
    Year 11 have all been issued with mock examination results today.  Results have also been emailed to all parent/ 
    /carers of  Year 11 students. To support Year 11 with revision, staff have kindly volunteered to run the following 
    sessions for students during the Easter break. 
 

      

    Wishing you all a Happy Easter. 
 

    Kind regards   

   
    Claire Robbins     
    Executive Headteacher    

Working Together to Improve Standards and Share Success  

Newsletter: 8th July 2022 
Bu 

Newsletter 21: 31st March 2023 

Newsletter: 8th July 2022 
 


